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H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R

The last few weeks of school before the Christmas holidays was full
of festive celebrations.  The children enjoyed a Carol Concert,
Christmas plays, a Christmas lunch, a trip to the pantomime and of
course, the Christingle.  We are very grateful that our children have
such supportive parents/carers which help to make all this possible
and we hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and New year.



Please can we remind you of our uniform policy which is on our website under ‘policies’. 

  - Plain pale blue polo shirt – with or without school logo

  - Plain pale blue sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo

  - Plain grey skirt, pinafore dress, trousers or shorts

  - Plain grey tights or socks

  - or the above may be replaced by a light blue gingham check dress (not playsuit) worn with white socks

  - Black shoes, leather or leather look (not canvas or suede or any kind of boot)

  - Plain outdoor coat (with or without school logo)

  - Plain, unbranded sun hat/cap (with or without school logo) PE Kit

  - Plain navy sports shorts • plain white t-shirt (with or without school logo)

  - Black pumps or suitable outdoor trainers

  - Plain navy hoodie (with or without school logo) is optional 

 -  Plain navy jogging pants (with or without school logo) are optional 

 - No nail varnish

NB: A Year 6 child may wear their ‘leaver’s  hoodie’ during PE lessons and as an outside coat in milder weather 

1 3 T H  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 5

We would like to say would like to

say a great big ‘Thank You’ to all of

you who supported our Christmas

jumper day.  We raised a wonderful

£92.10 for Save the children.

To Mrs Anderson, Father Christmas and of course Mrs Richmond for making the

children’s Christmas lunch so special.  Not only did they enjoy a delicious roast dinner,

but they were also treated to a selection box from Father Christmas who made a special

visit to Norley a week before Christmas!  What lucky children!

Our school meals cost £2.99 per day and we ask that you pay this (and snack money) in advance so that there is a
balance on your account.  Unfortunately, too much time is being spent chasing payments and we really hope to
eliminate this as much as possible.

All homework and a termly letter can be found on the individual class pages of our website.  If you have any queries
or need to speak to the class teachers, please contact the school office and we will be happy to help.  Homework
sharing for this term is on Friday 14th February.  The idea is that the homework is done on a weekly basis to support
the children's learning in class and not be left to the last minute.

U N I F O R M



16th January - Poetry Buzz event in school Hall (selected children)
22nd January - Parent Workshop at 7pm (See flyer for details)
28th January - Fun Food Chef in school
31st January - PTFA Lights party - details on attached flyer
14th Jaunary - Homework sharing and break up for half term.

This week our prayers will be for anyone who might be struggling in the snow and ice.

P R A Y E R S

1 3 T H  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 5

D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

F L Y E R S
Please see the attached flyers which details an exciting  light party which will be ran by the PTFA on Friday 31st

January and a Parents Workshop on Wednesday 22nd January.


